XL Capital response to Burma Campaign UK report 
12 August 2008

The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited XL Capital to respond to Burma Campaign UK’s report, “Insuring Repression: Exposing how the insurance industry supports Burma’s dictators”, available online at: http://www.burmacampaign.org.uk/insurance.php.  
In response, XL provided the following statement:

The XL companies and employees comply with all relevant sanctions in the jurisdictions in which we operate.
Some limited insurance was written through our Lloyd's platform, XL London Market, which had already decided not to write any insurance of Burmese entities going forward.
We are not aware of any other XL company having underwritten any Burmese company; equally XL does not have any fronting agreement in Burma and does not seek to insure Burmese companies or operations of companies in Burma
See also Burma Campaign’s 19 Aug 2008 follow-up statement regarding XL Capital.

